
Osseo Area Dusty Riders  

Meeting Minutes- August 16th, 2022   

Members present: Ken and Beth Pfeifer, Nancy Anderson, Marv McCune, Brad and Mary Van Schoyck, 
Ray Carlson, Mike Galatowitsch, Vern Van Tassel, Fred Ackley, Kris Hanson, Debbie and Dally Peterson, 
Bryan and Anna Franson, Kelly Flick, Dave Flick, Eric and Kalynn Dewitz, Jack Vold, Les and Terrilee 
Bratsven, Zachary Smith.  

Secretaries report: Gone over. Fred moved to accept the report. Second by Les. Motion carried.   

Treasurer’s report: Account balances at the end of Juluy- 

Checking- $3354.33 

  Savings- $6115.32 

  Buffalo- $5932.74 

Ken moved to accept the report. Second by Jack. Motion carried. 

Buffalo Trail: Our agreement with the state will be re-worked in February to include reimbursement 
from the state for trail maintenance. We cannot groom the new part of the trail for two years because 
the state wants to see how well it holds up. Any bridge or trail signs that need replaced needs to be 
written down and sent to Brad. We need volunteers to do this. The application for the Polaris grant is 
done, the Yamaha grant application should be done mid-September. We have been approved to do dust 
control where needed but that expense would need to be covered out of pocket.   

Some members attended the weekend away. This year we rode north of Weyerhaeuser. Most members 
rode from Osseo to Weyerhaeuser on Friday, others trailed up on Friday. The trails were beautiful.  

Chris moved to adjourn. Second by Fred. Motion carried.  

Minutes submitted by Anna Franson- Osseo Area Dusty Riders 


